
 

Dear Families: 
 

Today we continued preparations for our Christmas Pageant!  We are 

planning to perform our program on Sunday, December 20 during the 

worship service. Counting today, that gives us 3 Sundays to prepare. We 

hope you can help with the preparations as well as the performance!  Next 

week, we will practice in the chapel so we can learn the program.  The 

puppets will be completed today! 

 

Even though the church is closed to in-person worship, the Session has 

allowed the students to continue meeting in-person at the church. However, 

to better accommodate schedules, we are moving Sunday School time to 

10:00am for the foreseeable future. We are so glad to be able to exercise our 

right to freely worship God through our work in class! 

  

We continue to collect bottle return receipts to donate to Literacy of Love. 

Thanks also to all who worked with the Sunday School to make candles this 

past winter, and to those who supported the candle sale, hot chocolate sale, 

donated bottle slips, and collected loose change. We are holding on to the 

money until Giving Tuesday, when any amount donated has the potential to 

be matched! Thanks for all you have contributed so far to our mission. 

 

We hope to see you next Sunday! If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the new routines, don’t hesitate to reach out to me. 

 

Thanks for joining us today! 

Carol McClellan 

CE Director 

 
 


